
TOWN CAUCUS

TOWN OF GLEN RIDGE

NOVEMBER 2, 2022
6:50 P.M.

MINUTES

The 2022 Caucus of the Town of Glen Ridge was called to order by Attorney MacGibbon. 
The Caucus was advertised in the Palm Beach Post and el Latino on October 14 and 28, as required.

Attorney MacGibbon opened the floor for nominations for the position of Mayor. Jim Ussery nominated Alice McLane.  Allen Minars seconded.  Alice McLane accepted the nomination. After hearing no additional nominations for Mayor, the floor was closed.

Attorney MacGibbon then opened the floor for the position of Council Seat #4.   Gary Sullivan nominated Matt Hadden.  Allen Minars seconded.  After hearing no additional nominations for Council Seat #4, the floor was closed. Matt Hadden accepted the nomination.
Attorney MacGibbon then opened the floor for the position of Council Seat #5. Jim Ussery nominated Gary Sullivan.  Allen Minars seconded.  After hearing no additional nominations for Council Seat #5, the floor was closed. Gary Sullivan  accepted the nomination.  

Attorney MacGibbon then opened the floor the position of Town Clerk.  After hearing no nominations for Town Clerk, the floor was closed. Position was left vacant.
Attorney MacGibbon then opened the floor for the position of Town Marshal. Jim Ussery nominated Richard McLane. Allen Minars seconded.  After hearing no additional nominations for Town Marshal, the floor was closed. Richard McLane accepted the nomination.
Attorney MacGibbon then opened the floor for the position of Deputy Town Marshal. Jim Ussery nominated Patsy Salsberg. Allen Minars seconded.  After hearing no additional nominations for Town Marshal, the floor was closed. Patsy Salsberg accepted the nomination.

Attorney MacGibbon declared the Caucus adjourned at 6:52 p.m.

